Booker Independent School District

P.O. Box 288, Booker, TX  79005

Phone: (806) 658-4501
Fax: (806) 658-4503
February 20, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Booker ISD is sharing this information about the district and your child’s campus with you as part of its obligations under the federal Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (ESSA).  

Federal Report Cards for the state, the district, and each of the district’s campuses are now available on the district’s website at the link: https://www.bookerisd.net/required-postings or are also available on the Texas Education Agency’s website at: https://tea.texas.gov/texas-schools/accountability/academic-accountability/performance-reporting/federal-report-cards.

Information on these report cards includes:

Part (i): General Description of the Texas State Accountability System

Part (ii): Student Achievement by Proficiency Level

Part (iii)(I): Academic Growth

Part (iii)(II): Graduation Rate

Part (iv): English Language Proficiency

Part (v): School Quality or Student Success (SQSS)

Part (vi): Goal Meeting Status

Part (vii): STAAR Participation

Part (viii): Civil Rights Data

Part (viii)(II): This section provides information from the 2020-21 CRDC surveys, submitted by school districts to the Office for Civil Rights, on the number of students enrolled in preschool programs and accelerated coursework to earn postsecondary credit while still in high school.

Part (ix): Teacher Quality Data
Part (x): Per-pupil Expenditure

Part (xi): STAAR Alternate 2 Participation

Part (xii): Statewide National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP)

Part (xiii): Cohort Rate of Graduates Enrolled in Postsecondary Education
Part (xiv): Additional Information – Chronic Absenteeism

If you have difficulty accessing the information from the website, hard copies of the reports are available at the district or campus office.  If you have questions about the information, please contact Superintendent, Michael Lee at 806-658-4501.
Sincerely, 

Michael Lee

Booker ISD Superintendent
“Booker ISD is an Equal Opportunity Employer”


